
Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy
Headteacher: Mr Kevin Lee 

Moorland Way, Belton, Norfolk, NR31 9PA
Tel: 01493 780007 Email: office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.moorlands.dneat.org

Monday, 16 May 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian

On Thursday 16th June 2016, we are planning to take Otters Class to Tesco for a ‘Farm to Fork Trail’ where they 
will spend around 2 hours with one of their specially trained Farm to Form Trail Guides, learning the 
importance of balancing different types of food to stay healthy. They will be covering Colourful fruit and 
vegetables, Simply sugar, Snack happy and Make it healthy.

We are asking for contributions from parents / carers of £3.00 for each child to cover the cost of the transport, 
Tesco are kindly also contributing towards the cost of the coach.

We will be leaving at 9:15am and returning around 11:45am.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sturgess
Year 3/4

Return to School Office

Year 3/4 Farm to Fork Trail-Thursday 16th June 2016

I give permission for my child Name…………………………………………………………….. Class:……………… 
to go to Tesco and enclose 3.00

Any Allergies/Medical Conditions………………………………………………………………………………….


